
From: Shelley
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: [BULK] Please see the C and H large hog farm be denied the
Date: Monday, March 20, 2017 9:07:01 PM

      Please see the C and H large hog farm be denied the ADEQ permit and cease to operate near the
Buffalo River.  This hog farm is a danger to the Buffalo River Water shed.
    
      I, personally love to hike and kayak the Buffalo River all year long. The Buffalo River is a natural
beauty and brings lots of monies to Arkansas thru tourism and jobs based on tourism. I am very
concerned about the risk the ADEQ is taking allowing this facility to operate on karst near the Buffalo
River. Please deny ADEQ permit!

Thank you,
Shelley Rowan
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